
28th February 2025 

A huge thank you to everybody who has donated to Mrs Dowell’s sisters fundraiser.   
They are very grateful to you helping towards their worthy cause.  

Reminder that Mad Science club started last week and is on every Monday 3:15pm-

4:15pm. If you have paid for your child to attend, please collect them at 4:15pm on  

Mondays. 

The next school holiday: 

School closes for the Easter holidays at 1:30pm Friday 4th April and we reopen on      

Tuesday 22nd April at 8:45am. Thank you 

World Book Day Lunch:  

There will be a special lunch to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 6th March. Please 

phone the office to book If your child is currently a packed lunch and we will book this in. 

The menu is: 

1. Crispy quorn goujons 

2. Vegetable sausage roll 

Year 4 swimming: 4L swimming lessons have now finished and will be doing PE instead. 

4T will be starting swimming lessons on Tuesday’s from 18th March. Please make sure 

your child remembers their swimming kit every Tuesday. 

On Wednesday 5th March, there will be a parents meeting for the PGL residential trip in 

April. Please attend to find out important details about the trip for your child. The 

meeting will be held in 5F classroom at 3:15pm. Thank you 

Reminder: Choir children who are going to Blackpool Winter gardens on Thursday 13th 

March, please pay £10 on Scopay for this if you haven’t already. Thank you 

We realise that it is Ramadan, but as a primary school we do not allow the children 

to fast due to their age. Thank you for understanding. 


